
I am a fellow E-Cig smoker, I would like to say that if you pass this HB 4115 you will be killing 

people, yes sounds crazy but people in Oregon are going to be so mad and go back to smoking 

cigs which cause lung cancer, vapor is water won't harm you. Putting so much tax on the fluid is 

ridiculous also it is not tobacco so it should not be taxed like it. Also with not allowing lounges 

then you should get rid of hookah lounges as well since they smoke inside and that IS tobacco I 

used to smoke that.  

 

Vapor is nothing like smoke, it has no gross offensive odor it smells good, people I smoke 

around love to be around me cause it smells like paradise. Another thing if you ban this from 

lounges you will be taking jobs away from people because they will lose business from not 

having people in there thus they will have the let go majority of the employees. 

 

IT IS NOT TOBACCO SO IT SHOULD NOT BE TREATED LIKE IT!!! 

 

I am for not allowing smoking in motor vehicles with children under 18 years of age, I do that 

already, I also agree with not vaping in areas where smoking isn't allowed I understand that but 

lounges should be allowed. If you don't like it then stay away from it, simple as that. And the 

taxes should not be that high, again not tobacco! People switch from normal cigs to e-cigs to 

save money and better there health so they don't get cancer or whatever, if you do this people 

will go back to cigs and get sick it is not right! Government shouldn't try to control this it is 

wrong! 

 

 

That is the end of my argument so please don't pass this, it is wrong! Allow lounges and kill the 

taxes! 

 

 

--  

Amanda J. Jones 
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